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Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act. Please find below 
the information requested. 
 
As per 1 May 2018, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special 
Educational Needs? - 0 
 
How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education 
Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in 
September 2018? – we had 230 KT in 2018 
 
How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement 
by the 15 February 2018 deadline? 230 named by Feb 15th 
 
As per 15th February 2019, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special 
Educational Needs? 0 
 
How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education 
Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in 
September 2019? 93 
 
How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement 
by the 15 February 2019 deadline? 93 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
Alison Fletcher 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer Chief Executive’s Department Nottinghamshire County 
Council County Hall 
E: alison.fletcher1@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 



Please advise with regards the following questions: 
 
As per 1 May 2018, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special 
Educational Needs? 
 
How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education 
Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in 
September 2018? 
 
How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement 
by the 15 February 2018 deadline? 
 
As per 15th February 2019, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special 
Educational Needs? 
 
How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education 
Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in 
September 2019? 
 
How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement 
by the 15 February 2019 deadline? 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 


